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Weather
Summer is Here!
With the arrival of summer, please ensure your child comes to daycare dressed
in weather-appropriate clothing to keep them comfortable during outdoor play.
We also recommend sending a spare set of clothes in case of spills or
accidents. Feel free to pack hats and/or sunglasses to help protect your child
from the sun while they’re enjoying time outside.
Thank you for helping us keep your little ones safe and comfortable this
season!

Here are some future dates to mark on your calendar:

Friday, July 4th - Closed
Tuesday, July 8  - Water Dayth

Saturday, July 26  - Family Dayth

Tuesday, August 12  - Water Dayth

Monday, September 1st - Closed
Thursday, November 27th - Closed
Friday, November 28th - Hours change to 7am-5pm
Monday, December 8th - Christmas Concert at 6pm
Wednesday, December 24th - Closed
Thursday, December 25th - Closed

The Year Ahead!

Notes From
the Office:
Hello Families,

As the weather continues to warm
up, we kindly encourage you to
send your child to daycare with a
labeled water bottle to help them
stay hydrated throughout the day.

Please also take a moment at pick-
up to ensure you’re taking home
the correct water bottle, as many
children have similar ones. Clearly
labeling your child's bottle helps
prevent mix-ups and keeps
everyone healthy and safe.

Thank you for your cooperation!
Miss Bott

Birthdays
We’d like to take a moment to
wish a very Happy Birthday to the
following students and staff
members!
 May your special day be filled
with joy, laughter, and lots of fun.

Happy 2  Birthday to Baylee,
4  Birthday to Declan

nd

th

and 

Happy Birthday to Mrs. Culligan,
Mrs. Hunter, Mrs. Sadlier, and
Miss Ly



Christine Konopacki
Infant Teacher

 Turtle Families 

Hello, my name is Miss Roths, and I
am thrilled to be the new lead
teacher of the toddler room. After a
rejuvenating maternity leave, I am
eager to return and make a positive
impact on young lives. I am
passionate about creating a
nurturing environment where
children feel safe, loved and
encouraged to explore. Children, like
flowers, also need sunlight and water
to grow. You can catch the turtles
basking outdoors as long as the
weather permits.

June was a fun-filled month,
celebrating all the fathers and taking
time to make crafts. Then the turtles
got to get their flippers wet for their
very first water day of the summer!
July is going to bring lots of pop and
color as we get close to celebrating
Independence Day! 

All the best 
Miss Roths 

Hello Families!

June was a lovely month in our
Infant Room! We were so excited to
welcome a new friend—Onyx—to
our classroom. He has been such a
calm and observant addition, and
we’re already enjoying getting to
know him.

Looking ahead to July, we’re thrilled
to welcome another little one—
Lachlan! We can’t wait to learn all
about his unique personality and
watch him grow alongside his new
friends.

This month, we’re looking forward
to plenty of summer fun! We’ll be
enjoying colorful crafts, story time
snuggles, sing-alongs, and of
course, lots and lots of bubbles—a
favorite in our room!

As always, thank you for sharing
your precious little ones with us.
We’re honored to be part of their
early learning journey.

With joy,
Mrs Konopacki

Infant Room Toddler Room
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Sara Roths
Toddler Teacher



Jasmine Green
Twos Teacher

Hello families!

We’ve been having such a fun-filled summer so far
in our classroom! The children have been busy
learning, laughing, and exploring new themes
together. Here’s a peek at what we’ve been up to:
 Summer Fun – We kicked off June by talking all
about summer! From sunshine and sandals to ice
cream and swimming, the kids loved sharing their
favorite warm-weather activities. 
 Dinosaur Discoveries – One of our favorite weeks
was dinosaur week! The class learned about
different types of dinosaurs, pretended to be
paleontologists, our roaring dinosaur songs were a
big hit too.
 Sports Week – During sports week, we got moving!
We played and talked about soccer, basketball,
football, and relay races, and tried out some fun
movement games that helped us practice
teamwork and taking turns.
 All About Emotions – We spent time learning how
to recognize and talk about our feelings. Through
stories, songs, and role-play, we practiced using
words to describe how we feel and how to be a
kind friend. We’re so proud of how the children are
growing emotionally and socially!
 Water Day – We had our first water day this month
and it was a blast! The smiles on their faces said it
all. We’re already looking forward to the next one!
 Construction Excitement – The children have also
LOVED watching the construction trucks outside!
Every day, they’ve been pointing out diggers,
dump trucks, and cement trucks. 
 A Little Note from Mrs. Culligan
As some of you know, I will be going on maternity
leave starting July 15th as I get ready to welcome a
new little one into my family! It’s been such a joy
spending this time with your children, and I will
miss them so much while I’m away. I’ll be cheering
them on from home and can’t wait to see everyone
again when I return!

With love,
Mrs. Culligan 

Hello and welcome to July! It's crazy to think that
we're halfway through the year already! A lot of
things happened in June - let's talk about it! 

We covered many topics in June. We learned
about our emotions and ways to manage them,
summer activities, dinosaurs, and sports! We had a
great time practicing different sport maneuvers,
such as kicking and throwing balls. 

We also had some special things take place in
June! Miss Burr helped the kids make a cute craft
for Father's Day! We hope you had a wonderful
time celebrating fatherhood. 
Halfway through the month, we welcomed Slone
from the toddler room, as he turned two! Happy
birthday, Slone! 
Another special event was Water Day! The Tree
Frogs had a great time, as usual. Finally, we are
enjoying the fact that we have officially entered
summer! Despite all the rain as of late, we are glad
for summer and look forward to sunny days where
we can get outside. 

As always, please reach out to us with any
questions you may have. We take partnering with
you seriously and truly want the best for your
kiddos! They are a wonderful blessing from the
Lord, and I count it a great privilege to help shape
their lives! We hope you have a wonderful July! 

Love, Miss Green

Tree Frog Room
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Tiger Room

Courtney Culligan
Threes Teacher


